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Expression of Interest 

 

Every year the Local is responsible for creating an annual budget and we rely on our 

rank-in-file members to take part in the creation of this document under the guidance 

and support of the Union’s Treasurer. 

This is an Adhoc committee that will run from November 2, 2020 to January 17, 2021.  

The committee will work together to create a draft budget that will be presented to 

the Executive and barring any changes this will then be presented at the January 16, 

2020 General Membership meeting for final approval.  The time commitment to this 

process may vary depending on the committees financial knowledge and whether or 

not changes are required to the draft proposal.  Members can anticipate spending 

anywhere from six (6) to twelve (12) hours of Union Leave from their worksites as 

well as attending two Union meetings, a Tuesday evening with the Executive and a 

Saturday morning with the membership. 

The Union is seeking five (5) members, preferably one from each division, to take part 

in this process and we would ask those interested to indicate such via your personal 

email to unionoffice@cupe411.ca, on or before October 26, 2020, with the following 

details: 

✓ Name (First & Last) 

✓ Contact Number 

✓ Position you hold in the District 

✓ A few words as to why you are interested in taking on this roll. 

The successful applicants will be notified prior to November 2nd and details regarding 

future committee meeting dates as well as the process to follow for Union book-off 

will be forthcoming. 

Members who have any further questions are asked to contact the Union office at 

604-392-1411. 

In Solidarity 
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